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Dr. Lorber received his undergraduate education at Lewis & Clark College and then 
went on to complete his MD at Oregon Health Sciences University. He completed his 
medical internship at St Vincent’s Hospital. His residency was in Physical Medicine and 
Rehabilitation at Long Beach Veteran’s Administration and UC Irvine/Long Beach 
Memorial Hospital. He was employed for several years with Neuromuscular Consultants 
in Sacramento before returning to Oregon to serve as the Assistant Medical Director 
and now Medical Director at NW Occupational Medicine Center in December of 1999.  
 
He is Board Certified and holds Diplomate status with the American Board of Physical 
Medicine and Rehabilitation. He is a Fellow with the American Academy of Physical 
Medicine Rehabilitation. He also has specialty training in Electrodiagnostic medicine 
including nerve conduction studies.  
 
He has served as Co-director of Northwest Occupational Medicine Center, Inc. for the 
past 12 years. 
 


